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Notice of Implementation 

 

IGT169 – Aligning the Capacity requirements for NExA Supply Points in the UNC 
with Capacity requirements for LDZ CSEP Ancillary Agreement (LCAA) Supply 
Points under the IGT UNC (i.e. bringing Code in line with UNC0701 and UNC0853) 

 
Date:  29th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Please note that Modification IGT169 was approved by the Authority on the 27th March 
2024 and will be implemented in accordance with Ofgem’s Decision Letter.  
 
IGT169 will be implemented on Monday, 29th April 2024 as part of an Extraordinary IGT 
UNC Release. 
 
If you have any questions about the Modification or its implementation, please contact 
the Code Administrator using the details provided below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Helen Bevan 
IGT UNC Representative 
Email: IGTUNC@gemserv.com  
 
IGT UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: 
www.igt-unc.co.uk 
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